
HOLIDAY

TOY
DRIVE

Help us make this a memorable holiday 
for less fortunate children in Mexico. 

Please donate new and gently used toys 
to put a smile on a child’s face.

Toys can be dropped off at the 
school office on weekdays, 

from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

ACCEPTING DONATIONS THROUGH 

THURSDAY
DECEMBER 21

PLEASE DONATE TO OUR

A C A D E M Y

SADDLEBACK CAMPUS

T R A D I T I O N A L

L I B E R T Y A C A D E M Y

PHOENIX CAMPUS

T R A D I T I O N A L

L I B E R T Y A C A D E M Y

T R A D I T I O N A L

L I B E R T Y
(520) 364-6311 • LTSDouglas.org

3715 N. Washington Ave., Douglas


